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Llopd's Register of Ibipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th ovember, 1950.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your memorandum
of the i0th 1nstant respecting the Steamer
"STANVAC WELLINCTON", a:d in reply I have to
acquaint y u that, provided the san Franclsco
Surveyors concur, the Comuittee will be agreeable
to the Specilal Survey being postponed until the
vessel 1s docked in February/March next.

I shall be glad 1f you will inform
the Owners accordingly on the receipt of the
San Pranclsco Surveyors' replye.

Tt 1s concluded that the Ownera

will errange for the vessel to be surveyed for
the extension of the Loud line Certificate, which
expired on the 31lst ultimo, to cover the proposed
poatponement of the Speeilal Survey, but I shall
be glad if you will confirm this.

vours falthfully,

GCopy to Fbde

Clerk to the
Claggification Commitise.

The Prinecipal Surveyop,
NEW YORK.
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